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Christine Asiata Rodriguez 
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1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
EDITS TO STATE CLEARINGHOUSE (SCH) NOTICE OF EXEMPTIO (NOE) POST: 

2022030556 
 
Dear Ms. Rodriguez, 
 

The California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) submitted an NOE (SCH # 
2022030556) through the SCH CEQA Submit portal on March 21, 2022. There are two 
non-substantive errors in this NOE post that need to be corrected.  
 

The corrections are as follows: 
 

1. Under “Reasons for Exemption” text with strikethrough has been removed, while 
bolded text has been added.  

a. “Project involves the construction of a limited number of new solar arrays 
with a small footprint, ranging from 0.631 acres to 1.3 acres. These arrays 
are accessory to already existing CDFW facilities. Based on these factors, 
this project CDFW finds the project exempt pursuant to CEQA Guidelines 

sections 15303 and 15311.” 

 
2. The file name of the NOE document has the uploading user’s name.  

a. The current link to the NOE on the CEQAnet website is titled 

C_user_WErwin_Desktop_NOE Submit_CDFW Solar Pilot Project Signed 
NOE.   CDFW is requesting the “C_user_WErwin_Desktop_NOE 
Submit”_be removed on the file name.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the requested changes, please feel free to contact 
Wyatt.Erwin@wildlife.ca.gov. Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Lance Salisbury  
Senior Environmental Scientist, Supervisor 

Habitat Conservation Planning Branch 
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